
Charity Commission Notice 

Charity: THE VICTORIA HALL TRUST (ALSO KNOWN AS VICTORIA 
HALL, EALING)  

The Commission proposes to make a Scheme (a legal document) for 
this charity.  

The Scheme will regularise the governance of the charity and the 
Victoria Hall property going forward.  

A copy of the Scheme can be seen at: 

www.charitycommission.gov.uk/our-regulatory-work/how-to-comment-
on-a-scheme/schemes-and-orders/  

If you cannot access this, please call our contact centre on 0300 066 
9197.  

Comments or representations on these proposals can be made to the 
Commission within one month of 27 March 2024 by completing the form 
on our website.  

Please quote RS/C-102398 
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